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NOTICE OF AUTHORIZATION TO APPLY THE UL MARK

2005-04-18

Agilent Technologies Inc Semiconductor Products Group
SEMICONDUCTOR PRODUCTS GROUP

350-370 W TRIMBLE

SAN JOSE, CA 95131

Attention: Mr. Yiu Chuong

E-mail: yiu-chuong_tie@agilent.com

Reference: File E173874  Project 05SC02836 P.O. Number YIU CHUONG

Product(s): USL/CNL- ADDITION OF MULTIPLE MODELS UNDER VOL. 1, SECTION 4: AFCT-
5961 XXX, AFCT-5962XXX, AFCT-5963XXX, AFCT-5964XXX
SECTION 6: AFBR-5903XXX, AFBR-5905XXX, AFBR-5907XX, AFBR-5930XX, SFBR-
539XXX, SFBR-5727XXX, SFBR-5933XX.

Dear Mr. Chuong

UL’s investigation of your product has been completed under the above project number and the subject

product was determined to comply with the applicable requirements.
This letter temporarily supplements the UL Follow-Up Services Procedure and serves as authorization to
apply the UL Listing Mark only at the factory under UL’s Follow-Up Service Program to the subject

product(s), which is (are) constructed as described below:

Similar to products covered in the UL Follow-Up Services Procedure, File E173874, Volume 1,
Sec. 4 & 6.

This authorization applies only to the address on this letter.

An independent organizalion working for a safer world with integrity, precision and knowledge.




This authorization is effective from the date of this Notice and only for products at the indicated
manufacturing locations. Records in the Follow-Up Services Procedure covering the product are now
being prepared and will be sent to the indicated manufacturing locations in the near future. Please note
that Follow-Up Services Procedures are sent to the manufacturers only unless the Applicant specifically

requests this document.

Products that bear the UL Mark shall be identical to those that were evaluated by UL and found to comply
with UL’s requirements. If changes in construction are discovered, appropriate action will be taken for

products not in conformance with UL's requirements and continued use of the UL Mark may be withdrawn.

Sincerely, Reviewed by:
Jon Adonay David Feusier
Sr. Engineering Associate Staff Engineer
Conformity Assessment Services Conformity Assessment Services

Tel: 408 876 2439
Fax: 408 556 6054

E-mail: Jon.Adonay@us.ul.com



